
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
13 May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Enrichment Clubs 
 
We are delighted to be able to launch our new Enrichment Clubs this coming Monday 17 May!  The clubs will be run 
and managed by our own staff and there is no charge to attend.  
 
Key information:  
 Clubs will operate during term time on the days/times detailed below 
 Normal school rules, safety charters and safeguarding policies will be in operation 
 Bookings for the full 9 sessions should be made via the "Clubs" section of the School Gateway app 
 Bookings will close at 10 pm this Sunday, 16 May, to enable registers to be prepared 
 Entry and exit will be via the Glapton Lane Nursery pedestrian gate only at the times shown below 
 
Club Year 2 Gymnastics Year 5 & 6 Netball 

Club 
Football Skills & 

Fitness 
Cross Country 

Details: Would you like your 
child to develop 

coordination, improve 
flexibility, and develop 
strength and power?  

 
Then please sign up to 
our Gymnastics Club, 
where we will cover 
body management, 

vault and floor 
routines.  We look 

forward to seeing your 
child at the club. 

Would you like your 
child to develop a range 
of passing and catching 

skills as well as 
improving their 
coordination? 

 
Signing up to our 

Netball Club is a great 
opportunity to take part 
in a competitive sport 

and achieve success as 
a team.  

The Cruyff turn and 
the elástico are two of 

the many skills in 
football. 

 
Fancy learning some 

news skills and 
improving your 

fitness?  Come and join 
our club!   

Individual children will 
be invited to attend our 

after-school Cross 
Country club.  We will 
be setting each child 
personal goals and 

targets to enable them 
to achieve success and 

feel confident about 
their fitness.  

We look forward to 
seeing your child at the 
club. Let’s improve our 

fitness together! 
Time: 8am-8:30am 3:15pm-4:15pm 3:15pm-4:15pm 3:15pm-4:15pm 
Dates: Every Monday from 

17 May to 19 July 2021 
Every Tuesday from 

18 May to 20 July 2021 
Every Wednesday from 
19 May to 21 July 2021 

Every Thursday from 
20 May to 22 July 2021 

Open to: Year 2 only Year 5-Year 6 Year 1-Year 6 
up to 30 places available 

By individual invitation 

 
Bookings: 

 All Club bookings must be made via the "Clubs" area of the School Gateway app 

 If you have not yet downloaded the app, please check your device's app store and search for "School Gateway" 

 More information about the app can be found here:  School Gateway App 
 
We are extremely pleased that the relaxation of Covid restrictions has allowed us to re-start our Enrichment Clubs next 
week.  Please remember to book via the app by 10pm on Sunday 16 May to confirm your place, and we look forward 
to seeing the children enjoying some fun and fitness very soon! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  
Headteacher 

https://schoolgateway.co.uk/get-started/

